
01254 703449
office@avondale.blackburn.sch.uk

Click below to apply.

Applications for Primary School
admission

September 2025 must be completed
by

 15 January 2025.

Please ensure you have completed yours
in order to join our amazing Reception

Unit in September.

https://www.blackburn.gov.uk/SynergyWeb/School_Admissions.aspx

